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MMRC in coordination with JICA distributed hygiene-related goods to front-line workers at its 

construction sites 
 
Mumbai, October 2, 2021: On the occasion of Gandhi Jayanti, Mumbai Metro Rail 
Corporation (MMRC), in partnership with Japan International Cooperation Agency (JICA) has 
distributed hygiene related goods provided by JICA. Distribution of the hygiene goods was 
done at MMRC headquarters in presence of Mr. Ranjit Singh Deol, Managing Director; Mr. R. 
Ramana, Executive Director (Planning), MMRC; Mr. NAGAI Shinsuke, Senior Representative 
and Mr. TAGUCHI Yusuke, Representative, JICA.  
 
JICA has launched a campaign titled, "Achhi Aadat (Good Habit)" to create awareness about 
the importance of good hygiene practices to prevent the spread of infectious diseases 
including COVID-19. The campaign's purpose is to encourage handwashing, nail cleaning, 
and other sanitary practices such as wearing masks in the correct way. These goods are 
provided to front-line workers at construction sites in JICA-supported flagship infrastructure 
projects including Mumbai Metro Line-3. 
 
‘’Acchi Aadat initiative by JICA will be sublime step in creating awareness on necessity of good 
hygiene practices. It is very important, especially during Covid-19 pandemic, to follow good 
hygiene practices to keep diseases at bay. We are thankful to JICA for giving us opportunity 
to take part in Acchi Aadat Initiative’’, said Mr. Ranjit Singh Deol, Managing Director, MMRC. 
(Ends) 
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